Public Comment: Zoning Administrator Hearing Aug 2

(Item #3. 241149) \]’u(\{ 79 [2024-

Dear Santa Cruz County Zoning Administrator, | am writing you to provide
comments on the proposed application to operate a vacation rentai on 3850 Fioral
court, Santa Cruz, CA. As a long time resident of this area, | am opposed to the
disruption and conflict of the property being used for short term rentals.Short
term renters have no connection or concerned (accountability) for their
neighbors. | am opposed to Short Term Rentals. Thank you very much when
considering your decision on this matter, Respectfully Robert Giles, 38th avenue,
Santa Cruz, CA ps please acknowledge receipt of this comment at
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